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Public Service Ahnouncement

Mental Health Act consultation in Cambridge Bay

Start Date: December 11, 2015
End Date: December 16, 2015
Cambridge Bay, NU 45 sec

The Government of Nunavut is reviewing the Mental Health Act and we want your input.

Community members, families and mental health clients can participate in the upcoming
Cambridge Bay community consultation to provide input to update Nunavut's Mental Health
Act. It will take place on December 16 at 6 p.m., at the community hall.

Public consultations will ensure that amendments to the Mental Health Act represent Inuit
culture and knowledge, and reflect the unique conditions of addressing mental illness in
Nunavut.

If you would like to contribute but cannot attend in person, teleconference and questionnaires
will be available. For more information about these, please visit your local health centre.
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Media contact:

Ron Wassink
Communications Specialist
Department of Health
867-975-5710
rwassink@gov.nu.ca
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